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Presidents and Principals Dinner Report  
 
Work has begun on planning for the Presidents and Principals Dinner for May 27, 2009. Over the summer, 
various venues were researched and considered.  North Bethesda Marriott currently remains the most viable 
option for next year.  The venue is amply able to accommodate the size of our event and cost is comparable to 
other locations in Montgomery County.  MCCPTA has signed the contract with North Bethesda Marriott to 
hold our dinner on May 27th.  Our next project is working on getting sponsorship letters out in the new few 
weeks.  
 


